
 

 
 

 

 

 

NOVEL CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) NOTICE 
 

Feb 13, 2020 
 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

This letter is to notify you of no impact to our production from recent coronavirus, Covid-19, 

outbreak. 

 

Winbond Fab is located in Taiwan and most of our sub-cons of assembly, testing and 

materials are outside China. After checking, there is no impact to our fab operation nor to 

our sub-cons due to the Covid-19 outbreak. 

 

Precautionary measures are in place to ensure the health of our employee as well as the 

manufacture operation. We also have business continuity plan covering pandemic crisis 

management. 

 

If you have any question or concern, please contact your local sales. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

WEN-CHANG HUNG 
 

Assistant Vice President of Sales 

Winbond Electronics Corporation 
 

 

 

 

Winbond Electronics Corporation 
No. 8, Keya 1st Rd.,Daya Dist.,  

Taichung City 428, Taiwan, R.O.C. 

Tel: 886-4-25218168 


